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House bill 3075 is unconstitutional. The same as measure 114. Attempts to 

implement both are a criminal waste of tax dollars. Both violate the Oregon and US 

constitutions. Besides that major problem, below are a couple more specific 

problems.  

.  

the $160 fee that negatively impacts lower socioeconomic groups and people of 

color. 

. 

The $160 fee is a barrier for single mothers who need the ability to protect their 

families. 

. 

Backdating the law is a “Ex post facto” and is illegal.  

. 

Making it only challengeable in Marion county puts undue hardship on residents of 

eastern Oregon and nullifies peoples voices. 

. 

The fiscal impact of 50 million dollars just to implement measure 114 is unbearable. 

That is a 2022  number and it’s probably much higher right now. 

 

For once, enforce the laws already on the books and quit going after honest 

hardworking tax payers. Firearm crimes are already illegal.  


